Dear Parents / Carers

COVID Guidelines and Information

As we have a small number of positive cases across each phase in school, we would like to remind you of our COVID procedures.

National guidelines for pupils with COVID symptoms are to stay at home and get a PCR test as soon as possible. Pupils must stay at home until results are confirmed. If negative, pupils can return to school or follow Track and Trace guidance if positive.

If NON-SYMPTOMATIC pupils take a PCR test either because they are advised to via Track and Trace, or because parents feel they would like to check if they are COVID positive, pupils can come to school as normal unless results are positive, in which case they must go home immediately. All Saints' will support parents' decisions if they prefer to keep their child/ren at home until results are confirmed.

PLEASE CONFIRM RESULTS OF PCR TESTS TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

Schoolwork for Pupils absent for COVID-related reasons

If your child cannot attend school because of COVID-related reasons, schools still have a duty to provide work and allow access to remote education.

Please ask yourself:

"Is your child well enough to complete schoolwork?"

And

"Is there an adult who can help support and facilitate the remote learning?"

If both of these are answered positively, then:

- Access schoolwork using MS Teams. A brief user guide can be found via the link below.
- An overview of work for the week (i.e. an adapted version of weekly teaching plans) will be uploaded as soon as is convenient.
- Resources will be added daily or as and when necessary.
- Completed work will be checked and marked upon a child's return to school.

We will keep our approach under review as and when case numbers and staffing capacity changes. Thank you for your continued support.

https://www.allsaintsilkley.bradford.sch.uk/remote-education-ms-teams/